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Dear Beacon View Families 
 
This week our Year 6 children have completed their final mock SATs. They have done an amazing job and have 
had a fantastic attitude towards these assessments. We are so proud of them and the progress they have already 
made. It seems strange to think that they are already almost half way through their final year with us at Beacon 
View. 
  
Congratulations to our Year 5 and 6 Peer Mediators, who completed their training this week. They have already 
been using their skills and we look forward to sharing information about their role with the whole school after 
half term. 
  
It is going to get cold again next week so please remember coats, hats and gloves as needed for next week. Eve-
ryone has worked really hard on attendance this term and we hope that everyone will continue to work on this. 
Have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday at 08.40 am ready for the final week of 
term. 
  
Kind regards 
Sally Hodgson 
Principal 

Year 6 Entrepreneurial Day 
 
Year 6 are brining a letter home 

today to let you know about the 

entrepreneurial day that they will 

be having next Friday 

10th February 2023. For some chil-

dren this will be on site at school, for others this will 

be at the Guildhall, with Unloc. We look forward to 

share more with you about what they get up to. 

Change of personnel 
 
At February half term, Rosie Jones, 

our safeguarding officer with be 

leaving us to take on a new job 

closer to home. We wish her all 

the best for the future. I am pleased to say that Yvette 

Conquest, who is currently one of our Inclusion Offic-

ers, will be moving across to take over this role, 

alongside Rachel Jones, VP Safeguarding. 

Attendance Statistics  

We aim for all children to be in school every day. Each week a certificate for the best class attendance will be 
given out.   

Congratulations to Guildhall who achieved  98.1% 

Year 3 Swimming 
 
Year 3 have both swimming and their PE lesson on a Wednesday. This means that 

they don’t have PE on a Thursday as they need the time to make up their missed cur-

riculum from Wednesday’s swimming time. We are happy for your child to continue 

to wear their PE kit on both a Wednesday and a Thursday as this keeps their routines 

the same – if you prefer them to come in school uniform on a Thursday until swimming finishes this is also fine. 

Year 2 DT 

Year 2 have been learning about mechanisms in DT and have made their own rolling fire engines complete with 

chassis and axels!  



Greenhouse Sports Sessions 
 
During half term Coach Ash will be running some Greenhouse Sports Session on 

site for invited children. In order to be invited in, it is essential that you have 

completed a Greenhouse Sports Registration Form. Everyone who signed up for 

a club in the Spring Term has been sent a link to these forms. If you would like 

one, please contact the school@beaconviewprimary.co.uk and we can send you 

the link. There is no cost for these sessions. For this half term there will be two 

days for Y5/6 and two for Y3/4, in the future we will consider extending this to 

lower year groups. Please be aware there are a limited number of places from 9 – 1pm on each of these 

days. 

TO REPORT AN 

ABSENCE 

PLEASE CALL 

02392 375302 

OPTION 1 

Year 5 Portsea Sailors 
 
Congratulations to our Year 5 Portsea Sailors who have had their first story published.  Each 
child has been given a special copy of their book.  If you would like to purchase a copy they will 
be on sale in pigeon books, 1 Albert Road, Southsea PO5 2SY from the 6th of February 2023 or 
check out their website: https://pigeonbooks.co.uk/  
 

to our newly elected School Council! 
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